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A. Call to Order
Vice-Chairman Geoffrey Keegan called the meeting to order at the Hudson 

Community Center, 12 Lions Avenue, at 12:32 pm.

B. Attendance
Members Present: Board of Selectmen Liaison Ted Luszey, Ted Trost, Eric 

McDowell, School Board Michael Truesdell, Jim Barnes, 

Joyce Goodwin, Stephen Nute,  Randy Brownrigg, 

Geoffrey Keegan

Members Absent: Malcolm Price (excused), Peggy Huard 

C. School Warrant Article Vote
The Budget Committee took a vote to recommend Warrant Article 7, to replace the 

Alvirne High School Track. following votes in recommendation of the Town Warrant 

articles.

Vote: The vote as 4-5-0 to recommend, with Randy Brownrigg, Joyce Goodwin, Eric

McDowell, Ted Luszey, and Ted Trost voting to not recommend.

D. Adjournment
Motion:  Ted Trost moved to adjourn. Seconded by Randy Brownrigg. With no 

objections, Geoffrey Keegan declared the meeting adjourned at 12:39pm.

Prepared by: Ted Trost, Clerk
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